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 Statement by the Delegation of Thailand

by Mr. Sasiwat Wongsinsawat

Ambassador and Deputy Permanent Representative of Thailand.
at the Review of Burundi
during the 29th Session of the Working Group on the UPR

on Thursday, 18 January 2018, 09:00-12:30 hrs.
(Speaker Number: 59 / Speaking Time: 1 minute 15 seconds)
Mr. President,
Thailand appreciates Burundi’s commitment to and participation at the UPR. 
Thailand would like to submit three recommendations for Burundi’s consideration.

First, while recognizing Burundi’s efforts to separate female prisoners from male prisoners, Thailand recommends Burundi to take further steps to enhance the condition and treatment of female detainees, pregnant prisoners and children born in prison. 

Second, while welcoming the legislation on gender-based violence of 2016 and the establishment of gender-based violence centers and special court chambers, Thailand recommends Burundi to further undertake firm preventive measures to combat and prohibit all forms of violence against women committed by all parties.
Third, while welcoming Burundi’s efforts in establishing regional and provincial offices of the National Independent Human Rights Commission, Thailand recommends Burundi to further strengthen the Commission by ensuring its independence in accordance with the Paris Principles.
Thank you, Mr. President.

